



January 19, 2017

Mayor and Board of Aldermen City of Vicksburg Post Office Box 150 Vicksburg, MS 39181

Subject: City FY 2017 Appropriation to the Vicksburg-Warren County Chamber of Commerce

Dear Mayor Flaggs:

The Vicksburg-Warren County Chamber of Commerce appreciates the financial support provided by the Mayor and Aldermen. Significant progress is being made by your efforts to work through the Chamber to improve the quality of life for all citizens in our community.

I am writing to respectfully request the release of the approved funding of \$60,000 to the Vicksburg-Warren County Chamber of Commerce. Please make the \$60,000 check payable to: Vicksburg-Warren County Chamber of Commerce, 2020 Mission 66, Vicksburg, MS 39180.

Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Jane L. Flowers
Executive Director

L. Flowers

cc: Mr. Douglas Whittington Accounting Department